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17th September 2013

To whom it may concern,

Practical Building would like to withdraw the Complying Development 
Certificate (CDC) application lodged for Lot 2240 Katandra Place, Jordan 

Springs on Wednesday 11th September 2013.

As advised by Penrith City Council, Practical Building will be lodging an 

application for construction of a new single storey dwelling at Lot 2240 

Katandra Place Jordan Springs as a Development Application (DA).

Practical Building would like a refund for all fees paid for application of a 

Complying Development Application (CDC).

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me on 
0417418415.

Emilio Raco 

Practical Building 
Owner jBuilder

11 BjPost: PO Box 83, WEST HaXTON, NSW 2171 

Q E-Mail: info@practicalbuilding.com.au 

~Phone: 0417418415/9609 8255 

~Fax: 9606 8244
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